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BEARR News 
 
BEARR Newsletter September 2013 
http://www.bearr.org/pdfs/193/BEARRnews61_web_1sept.pdf 

 
“Can Russia Modernise?”  Report of BEARR Trust Annual Lecture, 25 June 2013 
http://www.bearr.org/lecture2013 
 
“The Arts and Attitudes to Disability in Eastern Europe”, BEARR/CEELBAS Forum, 
22 March 2013. Report at http://www.bearr.org/arts-disability-forum 
 
News from the region 
 
Miloserdie reorganises it service to help the homeless 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1225/new_rescue_service_for_homeless 
 
Severstal funds programme to prevent child abandonment and neglect 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1227/severstal_funds_programme_to_prev
ent_child_neglect 
 
State/NGO partnership needed for development of children’s palliative care 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1230/cooperation_on_childrens_palliative_
care 
 
Donors’ Forum discusses charitable activity in the Russian regions 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1217/regional_charity_in_russia 
 
Measures needed to counter maternal rejection of new-born infants? 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1219/rejection_of_new-born_infants 
 
Convention need to prevent abuse of the elderly 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1218/convention_needed_on_rights_of_the
_elderly 
 
First complaint about the “foreign agent” law heard by the Constitutional Court 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1191/constitutional_court_hears_complaint
s_about_foreign_agent_law 
 
Russian Orthodox Church to provide homeless shelters and work for the disabled. 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1192/orthodox_church_to_support_homele
ss_and_disabled 
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8m roubles donated for the treatment of seriously ill children 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1187/8_million_roubles_donated_for_the_t
reatment_of_seriously_ill_children_ 
 
Vladimir Potanin to endow five Russian NGOs 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1186/vladimir_potanin_to_endow_five_russ
ian_ngos 
 
Analytical presentation on Russian civil society 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1185/analytical_presentation_on_russian_c
ivil_society 
 
Concept of ‘social entrepreneur’ to be incorporated into Russian legislation 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1173/social_entrepreneur_introduced_into
_russian_legislation 
 
Research shows NGOs willing but lack expertise to run social services 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1172/are_ngos_capable_of_running_social
_services 
 
Law signed on additional grounds for ad hoc inspections of NGOs 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1163/new_grounds_for_inspection_of_ngo
s 
 
Putin signs order for state aid for NGOs supporting civil society 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1162/state_aid_for_human_rights_ngos 
 
Human Rights Watch presentation on access for people with disabilities 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1160/research_on_disabled_facilities 
 
Train to be launched to promote the volunteering movement 
http://www.bearr.org/en/news_items/view/1161/launch_of_volunteering_train 
 
Events 

 
4 December. Violin and piano recital in aid of HealthProm. Tickets from  
 www.tinyurl.com/o2qob6r 
 
Grants and opportunities 
 
Orthodox Church competition for projects on family, mother and child 
http://konkurs.miloserdie.ru/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The BEARR Trust 
 

Supporting Health and Welfare in Eastern Europe, the 
Caucasus and Central Asia 

 
http://www.bearr.org/ 
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